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The recent Strategic Evaluation Committee Report provides an excellent blueprint for
reform at and within the AOC and would assist in restoring the public’s faith in our
Judicial Branch.
 
I urge the Judicial Council to implement each and every recommendation without further
delay.
 
 
Cynthia Carrillo
Sacramento Superior Court
 
 


